
Dear Partners, 

 

We would like to inform you that during the lockdown in France, the staff of the 

International service at the University of Lille continue to work from home, therefore you 

can send us your nominations as usual, to this address: erasmus-students@univ-lille.fr 

There is no deadline for the nominations, but the Application deadline for students is May 

15th.  

We are aware that the current situation in Europe may bring difficulties for some of you and 

of your students to send the nomination or application forms in time, therefore we will, of 

course, accept them after that date.  

If needed, please find attached our most recent fact sheet. 

We look forward to welcoming your students,  

Kind regards, 

--  

 

Erasmus Students 
Direction mobilités internationales 
 
erasmus-students@univ-lille.fr | www.univ-lille.fr 
Université de Lille 
Bâtiment A3 - Cité Scientifique 
59655 Villeneuve d'Ascq 

 

mailto:erasmus-students@univ-lille.fr
mailto:laure.barreteau@univ-lille1.fr
http://www.univ-lille1.fr/

